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Beavers are not predatory animals and Oregon should have no laws based on such a 

false premise.  It makes a mockery of Oregon's legal system.  If beaver control for 

land owner's is needed, find an honest solution that a majority of reasonable people 

can agree to.  Employing an absurd argument is not an acceptable means to an end.  


